Manchester Central Little League
260 East High Street

Manchester, NH 03104
 sportslifebaby@yahoo.com
603-606-1605
Dear Sponsor
The children of Central Little League thank you for your team sponsorship during the 2016 season. Your support means a great deal to our kids.

As we prepare for the 2016 season, we are hoping that you will agree to sponsor a Central Little League team. Your team sponsorship of $500 places your company’s name on team hats and your company’s name and logo on a sign on the outfield fence. With the hundreds of people who will see your company name each week, sponsoring a team can provide valuable exposure.
So that we can lock in the best price for team uniforms and signage, we would appreciate your letting us know soon if we can count on you as a team sponsor for the 2016 season.
Thanks again for making a difference in the lives of Central Little League kids. For many of them, playing Little League is the highlight of their year.

Sincerely yours,

Talena Fluker , President
Manchester Central Little League
______________________________________________________________________

____ Yes, we would like to be a Central Little League team sponsor for the 2016 season.

____ No, we are unable to be Central Little League team sponsor for the 2016 season but would like to make a donation.

Company: ____________________________________________________________

Amount enclosed $ __________

Please send a check payable to “Manchester Central Little League” to 
Manchester Central Little League 

260 East High Street Apt #2

Manchester, NH 03104
